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From:                              
Sent:                               Monday, July 04, 2011 11:52 PM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Redistricting
 
Attn:  Commission Services
 
I request that Altadena remain with Pasadena and Sierra Madre.  These  communities share common interest for example  we are
under the same school district.
 
Thank you,
 
Yvonne Brown, Concerned Altadenan
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